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I have lived in the NW Portland/Hillsboro area all my life and have watched the area 

grow. While growth is necessary, keeping our green spaces is equally if not more 

important. We need to preserve the areas outside of the urban growth boundary for 

nature and farms. Our farm’s are part of our culture and need to be maintained.  

 

I hope the committee recognizes this needs and supports the preservation of these 

lands. 


